
 

                Year 1 Homework Letter–Friday 12th November 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 
       Year 1 Team 

 

 

 

English 
This week we have learnt about homophones – 
words that sound the same but have different 
meanings. Now we have collated lots of 
information about the moon – we are working 
in small groups to write a moon fact sheets. 
We have LOVED learning about the moon! 
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. Year 1 are doing so well 
with their reading so thank you for all the 
efforts made at home. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
spellings that are in their homework book 
linked to the phoneme that we have been 
doing this week- ou. 

          
          
 

Diary 
Wednesday 24th November 3.30-4.30pm: Year 
One Phonics meeting 
Friday 26th November: Inset day 
Tues 30th November to Friday 3rd December: 
Parents’ /Carers’ Evenings 
Tuesday 7th December: PTFA Christmas Fair 
Friday 10th December, Monday 13th December 
2pm and 
Tuesday 14th December 2pm: Nativity 
Wednesday 15th December: Christmas lunch 
Thursday 16th December 9.30am: Christmas 
Service at Christ church 
Friday 17th December: End of term 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about time. In 
Year 1, we learn the days of the week, their 
order and what we associate with each day. 
Also we learn the months of the year, which is 
also part of our Science curriculum on the 
‘Seasons’. Now we are learning to tell the time 
to the hour and half past. 
We have also continued learning to count in 2’s 
and 10’s up to 50 and beyond. 
Homework 
Please complete the ‘Time’ activities that have 
been set on Purple Mash. 
 
 
  

 

Stripey Stork  
The Stripey Stork is a charity based in Reigate 
which supports vulnerable parents and children 
and those in need. In addition to this they are 
also currently supporting a large number of 
refugee families both in Surrey and in the wider 
community. At the moment, Stripey Stork are 
desperately in need of children’s coats in all ages 
up to 7 years.  If you have any coats in this age 
range which are in good, clean condition and 
are no longer needed, please could you bring 
them into school and we will pass them on to 
Stripey Stork.  
  

 

This term’s History topic is the ‘Great Fire of 
London’. We have decided to build Tudor 
houses as part of a mini homework project 
which can be completed over the next few 
weeks. Please don’t feel under pressure to 
make one but we have been sketching them in 
class and I know the children are keen to do 
it. It has always been a big hit in the past, 
especially with the Dads! Here are some 
pictures for inspiration. If we could have 
them in school for the week ending 22nd 
November – many thanks. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


